
MINISTRIES & NEEDS 

Please consider sponsoring a Wednesday Family Night! meal 
to help keep this important program running. Your $50  
sponsorship helps defray the cost of the food, and we’ll announce 
your sponsorship as well as anyone you’d like to commemorate, 
dedicate, or lift up through your support. What a wonderful way to  
invest in the kingdom through your church family! 
 

To sponsor a FAMILY NIGHT meal, please contact Norma in 
the church office at (276) 728-7801 or office@fbchillsville.org to 
schedule your date. Thank you! 

Samaritan’s Purse Items for August:  Crayons, Markers,  
Colored Pencils (any size or brand), Ivory Soap. 

The Lord’s Supper Love Fund recipients for this quarter are 
Don & Glenda Yonce. If you would like to contribute, please 
clearly mark your check or donation envelope with “Lord’s Supper 
Love Fund.” Thank you for your generosity! 

Food Pantry items needed: 
  September 4    -   Pinto beans & Cornbread mixes 
  September 11  -   Soups & Crackers 
  September 18  -   Canned meats & Canned fruits 
  September 25  -   Cereals & fruit juices 

WHAT ARE YOU DOING?!? 
 

If you’re leading or involved in any church group, event, or  
ministry opportunity, please send pictures and descriptions of 
those activities to office@fbchillsville.org so we can let others 
know what the Lord is doing through FBCH!  

Carroll County High School’s Crisis Closet is in need of toiletry 
items for students.  If you’d like to help them, you can bring  
donated items to FBCH.  Thank you! 

 

We’re glad YOU are here! If you’re visiting us today, please take 
a moment to fill out one of the green Visitor cards in the pews 
with whatever contact information you are comfortable sharing 
with us, and drop it in one of the wooden boxes by the exits. 
We’d love the opportunity to get to know you better! August 28, 2022 
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First Baptist Church  
of Hillsville 

...a place to call home. 

 

Getting to know God more fully. 

Making Jesus fully known! 



FBCH’S WEEK 
AT A  

GLANCE... Baptism Celebration!  

  

Worship & Praise Power in the Blood  

 Victory in Jesus  

  

Scripture Reading 1 Corinthians 15:1-8  

  

Worship & Praise Believer  

  

Message Diving into Baptism  

  

Invitation Rescue Story  

  

Closing  

  

As We Go  

WORSHIP SERVICE S August 28 

9am  Prayer Meeting 

9:30am  Sunday School 

10:30am  Worship Service 

  Baptisms! 

11:30am  
Fellowship Luncheon & 

Business meeting 

M August 29 

7pm  Personnel Committee 

   

   

T August 30 

   

   

   

W August 31 

6pm  Family Night! 

   

   

T September 1 

10am  Bible Study 

11:15am   Fellowship Committee 

   

F September 2 

   
   

   

S September 3 

   

   

   

S September 4 

9am  Prayer Meeting 

9:30am  Sunday School 

10:30am  Worship Service 

 And Peter said to them, “Repent and be baptized 
every one of you in the name of Jesus Christ  

for the forgiveness of your sins,  
and you will receive the gift of the Holy Spirit.“ 

 
Acts 2:38 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

FBCH’s 2022 HOMECOMING will be on September 11. We’ll be 
joined by our musical guests The Comptons, a gospel bluegrass 
group from Floyd, VA. We’ll also hear a word from guest  
speaker, Andy Barnes, our SW region Field Strategist for BGAV. 
The church will provide a main dish; plan on bringing your favorite 
side or dessert to offer in our potluck lunch to follow! 

If you are interested in becoming a member of FBCH, you will 
be invited to come forward during today’s Invitation time to make 
your intentions known. For the pastor to recommend you for  
membership, you must have: repented of your sins, given your life 
to Jesus, participated in a believer’s baptism, and attended one of 
our FBCH Membership classes. We look forward to walking out 
our journeys in Christ together with you! 

FAMILY NIGHT! at FBCH is every Wednesday evening at 6pm 
in the Fellowship Hall — a time for all of God’s children of ALL  
AGES to share a meal, sing some songs, learn and grow in their 
Christian walk...and have some fun!  
 

Meals are free, and your donations are appreciated at the events 
to help keep them funded.  

Our Family Night! meal this Wednesday, August 31 is  
sponsored by Barry & Barbara Iroler in memory of Jim Ring. The 
menu is baked potato, fix-ins, chili, and cake.  Enjoy! 

A monthly Men's Fellowship Breakfast is beginning on the first 
Tuesday of each month at 8:30am at Shoney's Hillsville. This will 
be a "dutch treat" breakfast with church men, friends, and other 
men invited. No need to RSVP - simply show up and enjoy! We 
will be in the back room at Shoney's, near the breakfast bar. 
 

Mark your calendar for the next breakfast: September 6. 
 

Questions? Ask Danny Webb, Dan Huff, Bill Smyer, or Pat Sharp. 

An Appreciation Celebration in honor of Bob and Evelyn 
Wright will be held on September 18 after the worship service so 
you can express your love and appreciation for this wonderful  
couple! 

A BUSINESS MEETING will follow our FELLOWSHIP LUNCH 
today. We’re having breakfast for lunch!  Items to be put forward 
for voting by members include the confirmation of three new  
deacons for service (Danny Webb, Bill Smyer, and Pat Sharp); 
JoAnn Hancock to serve on the Nominating Committee; and  
Brittany Back to serve as Team Leader for a new FBCH Home 
School Co-Op.  We look forward to seeing you then!  

Everyone is invited to join us in the Fellowship Hall after  

this morning’s Worship Service for a Fellowship Lunch! 


